CORRESPONDENCE
8/26/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 05087-2020

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 3:48 PM

To: ‘prana’l@protonmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good Afternoon, Mr. Cowan.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-6467

From: pranal@everyactioncustom.com <pranal@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 3:44 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Clerk,
This is important to me. | expect you to take action to protect the solar option in this state.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Will be watching to see how this unfolds.

Sincerely,

Anthony Cowan
Sarasota, FL 34236
pranal@protonmail.com





